
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Prep, Year 1 and Year 2 students will be taking part in an 
afternoon of fun games and hands-on activities to celebrate the 

importance of learning in the early childhood years.  
 

Parents, Grandparents and younger siblings are  

all welcome to attend and join in the fun! 
  

Where: The Willows State School, Bilberry St. Kirwan - Junior CPA 

When: Wednesday the 6th of June 1:55pm-2:45pm 

What: fish puppets, kite making, slime, singing, dancing, drumming circle,  

obstacle course (just to name a few!)  
 

 
 

Contact: Amanda Souter 
Deputy Principal – TWSS 

Ph: 4799 1333      

Email: asout47@eq.edu.au 


